
 

Founded in 1965, Florida State College at Jacksonville (FSCJ), then known as Florida Junior 
College (FJC), opened its doors during the height of the nation’s community college movement 
to proudly serve the Northeast Florida region as the first public, postsecondary educational 
institution in Duval or Nassau County to exist on an integrated basis.  

FJC reached a big milestone in 1986 as it registered its 500,000th student and changed its name 
from Florida Junior College to Florida Community College at Jacksonville (FCCJ) in response to 
community input and engagement. During the next two decades, the College continued to grow 
exponentially and expanding the programs and courses it offered students. In 2007, the College 
received accreditation to offer baccalaureate degree programs.  

In 2009, Florida Community College at Jacksonville announced the name by which it is known 
today, Florida State College at Jacksonville (FSCJ). From an initial enrollment of 2,610 students 
in Fall 1966 to the current enrollment of 50,000 students, the College has grown to offer 13 
bachelor’s degrees, 45 associate degrees and more than 100 technical certificates and workforce 
certifications. 

We invite candidates to apply for our Financial Aid Compliance Analyst position.  Under the 
direction of the Director of Financial Aid, the Financial Aid Compliance Analyst provides 
compliance and system support for the Office of Financial Aid and Scholarships. The qualified 
applicant will demonstrate a strong knowledge and understanding of Title IV Financial Aid policies 
and procedures. In collaboration with the Functional Analyst serves as a liaison between the 
Financial Aid Department and Information Technology team. The Financial Aid Compliance 
Analyst is responsible for analyzing and interpreting federal financial aid regulations regarding all 
Title IV programs as well as coordinate training and development activities for the Financial Aid 
Office pertaining to student financial aid regulations. The incumbent will validate compliance in all 
areas of the Title IV Program and for all programs on a regular basis. 

At a minimum the selected candidate will have a Bachelor degree from an accredited college or 
university. Experience with People Soft systems. Extensive knowledge of Title IV regulations. 

Review of applications for this position will begin July 26, 2019 and continue until a 
candidate is selected. Interested candidates must submit a Florida State College at 
Jacksonville online application. A resume will not be accepted in lieu of submitting an 
online application. Please visit https://Jobs.FSCJ.edu to learn more about this position and to 
complete the required online application.  

 

https://jobs.fscj.edu/

